December 14, 2017

T.M. Roberts Elementary School

10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2 www.sd5.bc.ca/school/tmres

T: 250.489.4575 F: 250.489.0788

"Spending time with children is more important than spending money on children."



Our Christmas concert is tomorrow! There will be 3 identical **performances** this year, 9:00 – 10:00 am, 10:45 – 11:45 am and 1:15 – 2:15 pm. Please only attend one concert as space is a concern. Donations to the Cranbrook food bank are welcomed, monetary or otherwise. The benches at the front are reserved for when your child's class is performing so that you can get a better photo.

Band Concert

Our first Grade 6 Band concert is on Monday, December 18th at 1:30pm. The students have been busy learning their instruments and they are ready to show off their new skills! Monetary donations to support the music program are welcomed.

PAC Soup Day (New Date)

December 19th will be Soup Day! If you have a crockpot that you could lend for the day, please ask your child's classroom teacher if they need one. Students need to bring a reusable mug and spoon in a plastic bag.

There will be a large box in the front fover collecting donations for the Food Bank. The leftover soup will be going to the Street Angels.





December 15

Christmas Concerts 9:00 - 10:0010:45 - 11:451:15 - 2:15

December 18

Band Concert 1:30

December 19

PAC Soup Day – lunchtime (New Date)

December 20

Festive Sweater day

December 21

Last day of School before Winter Break



PAC Hot Lunch Fundraisers

The next hot lunch fundraiser is January 11th. You can put in your order on the Munch-a-Lunch site by following this <u>link</u> on our school website under the "Parents" tab. PAC is also always looking for volunteers to distribute the lunches to each classroom. The link to sign up for each hot lunch is located on the same page.

Non-Marking Shoes and Winter Boots

Just a reminder that shoes and boots sent to school should be non-marking. Black-sole shoes and boots are the usual culprit that leave marks on the floors which are tedious and time-consuming to remove for our two custodial staff. Thanks for your help in this.

Lost and Found

The lost and found will be brought to the Salvation Army end of day on December 21st. Please come and take a look for your child's lost belongings.



TMRES Parent Advisory Council

Next PAC meeting is on Wednesday, January 10th at 6:30 pm in the library. Mme. Heyde and Mrs. Morrison will be presenting about the Importance of Play. All parents are members of PAC and are encouraged to attend.

Save-On Foods Fundraiser

Every time you shop at Save-On Foods, you can ask the cashier to put **5%** of your purchases towards our school! We use these funds to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field studies. Thanks to Save-On-Foods for supporting Cranbrook's schools!

Here is an interesting article about how our kids are growing up in a different world than we did and how it's impacting them.

https://www.yourmodernfamily.com/scary-truth-whats-hurting-kids/

Month at a Glance

Dec. 15	Christmas Concert 9:00 – 10:00 am, 10:45 – 11:45 am and 1:15 – 2:15 pm
Dec. 18	Grade 6 Band Concert 1:30 pm
Dec. 19	PAC Soup Day - lunchtime
Dec. 20	Festive Sweater Day
Dec. 21	Last day of school before winter break
Dec. 22 – Jan 5 th	Winter Holidays
Jan. 8	School Back in Session
Jan. 10	PAC Meeting 6:30 in the library
Jan. 11	PAC Hot Lunch – Boston Pizza
Jan. 16	CPF Meeting – 7:00 – 8:00 pm in the library
Jan. 25	PAC Hot Lunch – BP day

